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Dear Councillor,  

 

PLANNING COMMITTEE – SITE VISTS 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Arrangements have been made, in consultation with the Chairman, for site visits to be held on Thursday, 6th 
February, 2014  The visits and anticipated times when the Committee will be on site are as follows:- 
 

9.25am Assemble at Entrance to The Wellsprings. 

9.30am Depart The Wellsprings.  

9.45am 90800/13 – erection of two extensions, a teaching building and formation of new car park 
together with alterations to existing car park and entrance at Lever Park School (agreed by 
Committee) 

10.10am 90845/13 – importation of inert landfill materials to form a noise and screening bund to north 
side of site adjacent M61, improvements and use of land for riding school including disabled 
riding and carting track and improvements to road access off Lostock Lane on land at Millers 
Nook Riding School, Lostock Lane, Lostock (agreed by Committee) 

10.40am 91143/13 – construction of an all-weather sports pitch including 4M high open mesh steel 
panel fencing, floodlighting and access paths at Ladybridge High School, New York 
(requested by Councillor Rushton) 

11.15am 90991/13 – demolition of existing building followed by erection of single storey retail unit 
(Class A1) and a two storey building comprising two commercial units (Class A1, A2, A3 and 
A5) and first floor office accommodation (Class B1) together with formation of car park, new 
access landscaping and associated works at Green Bengal, 158 Darwen Road, Bromley 
Cross (requested by Councillor Critchley) 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Susan Bailey 
Principal Democratic Services Officer 

Direct Line: 01204 331246 

E-mail: susan.bailey@bolton.gov.uk 

 


